
NOTICE

Pine Knoll Shores Property Owners

The North Carolina Department of Insurance requires all Insurance 
Companies that write Fire and Lightning coverage, return .5% of the premiums 
collected, to the respective Fire Districts within the state.

In order that Pine Knoll Shores receives its appropriate share of these 
monies, each policy written must show Pine Knoll Shores as the "Fire Distrirt"".

Over the years, there has been some confusion between Atlantic Beach and 
Pine Knoll Shores addresses, as well as distinction between the two 
communities because of the same zip code.

It appears some Pine Knoll Shores revenue could be going to Atlantic Beach. 
There is also the possibility that second homes located in Pine Knoll Shores 

are listed under the primary residences Fire District.
Please check your individual policies to make sure they indicate your Fire

District as Pine Knoll Shores.
If you find your policies do not show Pine Knoll Shores as your Fire District 

or if you are unable to determine your Rre District, contact your agent and ask 
him to make this correction on your policy.

There is no charge for this service and you will be helping sustain the Pine
Knoll Shores Firemen's Relief Fund.

Thank you for your help.

Andy Tumey, Fire Chief


